

AAH Ethics Committee

TO: Dr. Ahmed Ali Elghoudi; aelghoudi@seha.ae

Consultant Physician, Child Health Institute, Al Ain Hospital

CC: AAH Ethics Committee

Date: 30th January 2020

RE: Proposed Research Study: Survey of parental use of Epipen for children at risk of

anaphylaxis

Ref: AAHEC-01-20-001

Dear Dr. Ahmed:

On behalf of the Al Ain Hospital Research and Ethics Governance Committee, I am pleased to confirm a favorable ethical opinion for the above research on the basis described in the application form and supporting documentation.

The favorable opinion is given provided that you comply as per the context set out in your research study.

You are hereby advised to commence your research study at Al Ain Hospital. In keeping with our policy, the AAH Research and Ethics Governance Committee is kindly requesting you to report any ethical concerns/considerations that may arise during the course of your research, in a timely manner.

Annual Reports plus terminal reports are necessary and the Committee would appreciate receiving copies of abstracts and publications should they arise.

The REC approval is only valid for two years (24 months from the date of the approval letter issued) however it should be renewed yearly for the continuation of the approval. Two (2) months before expiry of the validity period, the Continuing Review Form should be submitted to REC. Late submissions may not be processed in time, and you are not allowed to continue the study without approval.

The Committee is wishing you a success for this project.

Respectfully,

Dr. Ghanem Ali Al Hassani Acting Deputy Chief Medical Officer (A) Con Al Ain Hospital

Dr. Ghanem Ali Al Hassani Chairman, AAH Research Ethics Committee Acting Deputy Chief Medical Officer Al Ain Hospital

